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Dear Parents,

Welcome to the third issue of our Parent Newsletter! We are thrilled to 
share some exciting updates with you. Firstly, we are pleased to inform 
you that our sta�ing is now complete. We have assembled a team of 
dedicated educators who are ready to inspire and guide your children. You 
can now find the bios of our primary sta� on our school website, and bios 
for secondary and specialist teachers will be available soon.

We are proud to o�er a 21st-century curriculum that prepares students 
for the future. Our focus extends beyond traditional subjects, 
incorporating critical thinking, problem-solving, collaboration, and digital 
literacy skills. We understand that transitioning from di�erent curriculums 
can be challenging, and our transition team is here to support you and your 
child through this process.

Lastly, we know you are eager for school opening dates and plans. We are 
diligently preparing for a safe and welcoming environment, and we will 
provide a comprehensive update in the next newsletter. Your child's 
well-being and educational experience are our top priorities.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's 
education. Feel free to reach out to us with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Hallum

https://youtu.be/jMyQBomqUn8


PLEASE CLICK ON THE PAGE TO VIEW THE VIDEO

https://youtu.be/jMyQBomqUn8


We are thrilled to announce that our school is now fully sta�ed with a team of 

passionate and dedicated educators. They are eager to inspire and guide your 

children towards academic success and personal growth. We believe that our 

team play a vital role in creating a nurturing and supportive learning environment 

for our students.

To help you get better acquainted with our teaching team, we have prepared 

team bios for each year group. These bios provide valuable insights into the 

qualifications, experiences and teaching philosophies of our team members. 

We encourage you to take the time to read through the bios and learn more about 

the teachers who will be guiding your child's educational journey. We firmly 

believe that a strong partnership between home and school is essential for your 

child's success, and understanding the background and expertise of our team 

members can foster e�ective collaboration. We invite you to click on the 

respective year group links below to view the team bios:

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We are here 

to support you and your child throughout the academic year.

Thank you for your continued trust in our school. Together, we will create an 

enriching and inspiring educational experience for your child.

STAFF BIO

Foundation Stage 1 Foundation Stage 2

Year Group 1 Year Group 2

Year Group 3 Year Group 4

Year Group 5 Year Group 6

https://shorturl.at/eEGWX
https://shorturl.at/uEHMN
https://shorturl.at/auz15
https://shorturl.at/hHKQZ
https://shorturl.at/bfKLR
https://shorturl.at/pzGJ8
https://shorturl.at/hrFIS
https://shorturl.at/eqv67


We are excited to announce the upcoming Metropole Principal's 

Challenge, aimed at keeping your children engaged during the summer 

holidays. This challenge encourages students to participate in a 

small activity throughout the break. Details and guidelines will be 

provided in the next Parent Newsletter, so keep an eye out for more 

information.

We are thrilled to inform you that every student who successfully 

completes the challenge will be rewarded with a special prize directly 

from our school principal. This initiative aims to foster creativity, 

learning, and enjoyment during the summer months.

We believe this challenge will offer a wonderful opportunity for 

your children to explore their interests, develop new skills, and stay 

active during their break. More specifics will be shared soon, so stay 

tuned for the next Parent Newsletter.

Principal’s

Challenge



STUDENT INDUCTION

Monday 28th August 8:00am - 3:00pm Parent/Teacher Meetings
and Tour of MTW

Blue and Yellow Houses Only

Red and Green Houses Only

Normal School Day (Onwards)

Whole School Theme Week 
(Based on Sustainability)

Tuesday 29th August

Wednesday 30th August

Thursday 31st August

Week beginning
Monday 4th September

7:40am - 1:00pm
(FS Students)

7:40am - 3:00pm
(Year 1 to 8)

7:40am - 1:00pm
(FS Students)

7:40am - 3:00pm
(Year 1 to 8)

We know you are eager to learn about the school opening dates and plans. We are 

meticulously planning for a safe and welcoming environment for your children, and we will 

provide a comprehensive update in the next issue of the newsletter. Rest assured, we are 

working diligently to ensure your child's well-being and educational experience are at the 

forefront of our preparations and a safe and welcoming environment for your children 

when they step through our doors.

SCHOOL OPENING 



Inevitably there will be questions that you 

as parents have when joining a new school. 

To support in this matter each newsletter 

we will endeavour to clarify anything you 

need to know. Please populate the link with 

any questions that you have and we will do 

our best to reach out to you & address 

your questions.

Please click on the link below to share your 

question with us or scan the QR code 

below

https://forms.office.com/r/2S07fzs4LV

ANY QUESTIONS

https://forms.office.com/r/2S07fzs4LV


www.gemsmetropoleschool-alwaha.com

http://www.gemsmetropoleschool-alwaha.com



